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Online Parents Workshop - “Positive Communication”

Dear Parents,

With a view to improving Parent-child communication skills, our Guidance Department is
organising an online workshop for parents. Details of the workshop are as follows:

Date: 6/2/2021 (Saturday)
Time: 12:00 p.m. — 1:00 p.m
Remark: ZOOM ( Meeting ID and password will be announced later)

Parents are encouraged to participate in the workshop. Should you have any enquiries, please do not
hesitate to contact Ms. Wong Yee Man (Guidance Mistress) at 24712622. Please kindly sign the electronic
circular by 4 February 2021 (Thursday) and indicate your attendance. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka
(Principal)




